
Middlesex Water Authority 

Public Notice of Receipt of PPEA Proposal 

The Middlesex Water Authority has accepted an unsolicited proposal for conceptual-phase consideration 

under the Public-Private Education Facilities and Infrastructure Act of 2002, Virginia Code §56-575.1 

through §56-575.18 for the creation of a central water system in the Village of Deltaville. The Authority 

has received and accepted for review an unsolicited proposal under the Public-Private Education Facilities 

and Infrastructure Act or PPEA, and intends to evaluate the proposal. The Authority may negotiate an 

interim or comprehensive agreement with the proposer based on the proposal. The Authority will accept 

for simultaneous consideration any competing proposals that comply with the PPEA procedures adopted 

by the Authority. The proposed central water system intends to serve portions of the Deltaville 

Community within the established Water and Sewer Service Area. Copies of the submitted unsolicited 

proposal(s) shall be available upon request, subject to the provisions of the Virginia Freedom of 

Information Act (FOIA), Code of Virginia Code, and the adopted PPEA policy of the Authority. 

 

For more information or to submit a competing proposal please contact Betty Muncy at 

bmuncy@co.middlesex.va.us or call (804) 758-4330.  Competing proposals that comply with county 

policy and the provisions of the PPEA shall be accepted until 3:00 pm on November 12, 2014 at P. O. 

Box 428, 877 General Puller Hwy, Saluda, VA 23149.  
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